
I support SB191.
I feel that people serving time be under Measure 11 should be eligible for accruing and accessing good time.
I truly believe that good time will improve AIC morale, and improve rehabilitation focuse and increase motivation to participate in 
prosocial activities, especially for adults serving extensive sentences.

I think there is significant benefit in this decision being retroactive, to ensure that this relief is available for everyone equally.

For my husband, good time will not apply to his sentence, even with SB191. However if this is re-reviewed in the future. It will allow 
him to expedite his release plans for becoming an addictions counsellor and establishing a recovery service to support other people 
who have committed crimes while under the influence of alcohol or substances, and hopefully prevent crime and heartbreak from 
happening to other people and their families.


